
From: DOUG CRUMPTON
To: mike_murray@nps.gov
Subject: VANDELISM
Date: 04/23/2010 04:10 PM

Why is NPS incapable of patrolling these ridiculous bird closures and preventing further closures of the
beach? This happens every year and I have to be honest with you I do not know why anyone that uses
the beach for ORV access would do this. So the only conclusion that I can draw is that someone who
wants the beaches closed is performing these acts to expand the closures. Audobon, DOW, SEC take
your pick.
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